
I am in support of SB 2137.  In the last 2 years not only has the game and fish gone against regulations but also their
own science. Example would be pausing restricting 2 units for 2 years and now 3 units this year. I believe this bill will
help the game and fish as far landowner relations moving forward. With that brings more access for all residents. This is
not a baiting bill, this is a bill to remove a hunting restriction. I feed deer almost year round which by law I can. I believe
with the supplemental feeding that I have done over the years has saved quite a few deer in some very harsh winters.
																						Respectfully, Matt Seykora


